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I wish to comment on proposed redistributions affecting the north 

shore of Sydney. I believe that one of the factors taken into account 

is community of interest including economic social and regional 

while excluding the purely political.  It seems possible that  one of 

the “Teal’’ seats will be lost.  That would seem a shame as  a defining 

feature of these electorates has been the revival of community 

interest in the last few years with mass community involvement on 

all sorts of projects. On the other hand the submission to delete one 

of these seats , warringah, comes from the Liberal party. It is hard to 

see this as anything other than political. 
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